Parabola Volume 44, Issue 3 (2008)
Dear Readers

Welcome to the final issue for 2008.

I am delighted to let you know that the U-Committee of the University of New
South Wales has generously provided us with funds to set up a website for online
mathematics outreach to secondary school students throughout Australia. The U-
Committee is a group of friends of the University of New South Wales that raise funds
to support a wide range of programs that otherwise might not be funded. One of our
tirst tasks will be to create an online archive of Parabola articles and problems dating
from Volume 1 in 1964. We will keep you posted of developments.

Thank you for your continued support.

B.I. Henry
Editor



